
Thank you for the amendment and the opportunity to provide comments. 
I have reviewed the proposed language changes (i.e., adding language about emergency 
preparedness, and the changing of reporting and meeting dates). 
The Vermont Long-Term Care Ombudsman Project does not have any concerns or issues 
with the amendment to H.611. 
Thank you.  
 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Sean Londergan 
State Long-Term Care Ombudsman 
 


